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Docket No. 50-358 September 5, 1979

Mr. Harold Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: EM. H. ZIMMER NUCLEAR POWER STATION -
UNIT 1 "NEDO-24708, ADDITIONAL IITORMATION
REQUIRED FOR NFC STAFF GENERIC REPORT CN BWR PIACTORS"

Dear Mr. Denton:

Please reference the subject General Electric Report NEDO-24708 on the
Zirr.er Docket in response to the NRC Letter dated July 23 from John F. Stols to
Earl A. Boramann. NEDO-24708 has been transmitted to the NRC by letter dated
August 17, 1979 from T. D. Keenan to D. F. Ross. This report responds in part
to the short term generic infomation request of the Bulletins and Orders Task
Force. A subsequent revision or supplement to this report will include the
remainder of the requested information by November 16, 1979.

By letter dated July 26, 1979 from D. F. Ross to Thomas D. Keenan, the
NRC requested additional information regarding boiling water reactors. As this
information is applicable to only those BWR's in operation, it is not intended
that there will be a recponse to that letter referenced on the Zirrer Docket.

Very truly yours,

THE CINCINNATI GAS & ELECTRIC COMPANY

By [^ # -- -
E. A. BORGMANU
Senior Vice President

EAB: dew
cc: Charles Bechhoefer

Glenn O. Bright State of Ohio )

Frank F. Hooper County of Hamilton)

Troy B. Conner, Jr.
James P. Fenstermaker Sworn to and subscribed before me this

Steven G. Smith .f M day of September, 1979.

Willim J. Moran
J. Pobert Newlin C . Y ' 'j.1
William G. Porter, Jr. ,,.' . ,, h ["

James D. Flynn
Thomas A. Luebbers () Notary Public &
Leah S. Kosik
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